
THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

Diocesan Theme “Called for Holiness, the Saints Among us”
Parish Theme “Encounter Christ. Share Him with Others.”

Saturday, January 22nd
4:30 pm For the intentions of Fr. Tim by the Mother Teresa 
Catholic School Staff & Students
Sunday, January 23rd
9:00 am For the special intentions of Mary & Ian Cogan by the 
Cogan Family
10:45 am For the special intentions of the Parishioners by the 
Pastor
Tuesday, January 25th
9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Tom Trottier by Fr. Tim
Wednesday, January 26th, St. Thomas Aquinas
Ms. McMartin’s Gr. 7 class in the Chapel
9:00 am For the intentions of the James Family by the 
Vincelette Family
Thursday, January 27th
9:00 am For the repose of the soul of Fr. Denis Lacelle by the 
Parish
Friday, January 28th
Ms Grenier’s & Mr. Lovett’s Gr. 8 classes – Parish
9:00 am For the intentions of Danielle Patry and her Family by 
Danielle Chartrand 
Saturday, January 29th
4:30 pm For the repose of the soul of Alex Bennett by the 
Parish
Sunday, January 30th Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time
9:00 am For the intentions of the Parishioners by the Pastor
10:45 am For the repose of the soul of Don Mallette by Fr. Tim 
the Pastoral Care team

Tyler Preston, Paul Beaupre,  Warren 
Hamm, Nancy McDonald, Laura M, Brynn 
MacKinnon,  Brenda Henke, Monica Baker, 
Gilles Gauthier, and Justin McKenna

If you would  like a name added to this list please call the 
office.

A NOTE OF APPRECIATION TO OUR ADVERTISERS
The publication of our parish bulletin is made possible by the 
financial support of our advertisers. We sincerely thank you 
all for your generosity in the past year. All parishioners are 

encouraged to continue to patronize our advertisers.

THIS WEEK AT OUR LADY'S

Sunday, January 23 – Altar Server Training after the 10:45 am 
Mass, PPC Serving Coffee Sunday 9:00 & 10:45 am.
Tuesday, January 25–   ACE 7:00 pm Hall, Adult Choir Practice 
7:30 pm
Wednesday, January 26-  Small Christian Communities 
7:00pm 
Thursday, January 27 – Youth Choir 7:00 pm, Knights of 
Columbus General Meeting 7:30 pm-Hall

NEXT WEEK AT OUR LADY’S

Tuesday, February 1 –   ACE 7:00 pm Hall, Adult Choir Practice 
7:30 pm
Wednesday, February 2 -  Small Christian Communities 
7:00pm 
Thursday, February 3 – Youth Choir 7:00 pm, CWL Executive 
Meeting 7:00 pm-Kitchen
Saturday, February 5- Praise & Worship Holy Hour 7:00 pm

ALTAR SERVERS: NEXT WEEKS SERVERS
January 29th- 4:30 pm  Ryan, Caitlin
January 30th- 9:00 am Mitchell, Sarah.H.,  Aiden.H.
                10:45 am Annie, Hannah

ALMS BOX donations for the months of January, February & 
March will be  to a Priest in Africa  Fr. Emery- Alain Kayiba Nene 
in the diocese of Idiofa in the Congo. Thank you for your 
generosity!

BAPTIZED IN CHRIST
We celebrated last weekend the 
glorious baptism day of: 
Gabriel  Gernan son of Danny & 
Jenna Gernan, 
Catherine Sorrell daughter of Grant 
& Marie France Sorrell.

PRAISE AND WORSHIP HOLY HOUR
Saturday, February 5th, 7:00pm: come join the members of 
your parish family for a Praise and Worship Holy Hour, led by 
members of the 2010 CCO Rise Up Worship Team.  After our 
time of Adoration, a guest speaker will be explaining in more 
depth the concept of "New Evangelization" and there will be a 
testimony shared by a member of our congregation.  Reception 
to follow in the Church hall. Invite your friends and family!

Our Lady of the Miraculous Medal Parish
Welcomes You !!! 

Web Site: www.olmm.ca

YOUR OFFERINGS FOR - 

January 16th- $5454.48

Thank you for your generosity & support

http://www.olmm.ca/


January 23, 2011

PASTOR’S CORNER

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

The Archbishop has approved our proposal to move the 
tabernacle to the center of the sanctuary, which should be done 
by next Sunday, January 30th.   As you recall, I explained the 
motives for the change in a homily in October (which anyone 
interested might re-read at 
www.olmm.ca/homilies/2010/10/28/catholic-church-art-and-
architecture).   At that time, I explained that this change in our 
sanctuary would accomplish three things:
1) less traffic around the tabernacle and thus more reverence
2) visually it would communicate more clearly the link between 
the Cross, the altar and the tabernacle
3) it would give pride of place in the sanctuary to Christ rather 
than the priest.

I also added that putting Christ in the tabernacle visually 
at the center should help us to pray.  Prayer is the key!  There is a 
movement in our parish toward more adoration, and we hope 
to start soon with a monthly 24-hour period of adoration.  Let 
us pray that this physical change in our sanctuary will correspond 
with a spiritual change in our lives, that Christ will become, more 
and more, the center of our lives.   May an increase in adoration 
help us to live the theme of our parish for 2010-11, to encounter 
Christ and share Him with others.

In Christ,    Fr. Tim

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
Knights of Columbus General Meeting is on January 

27th in the Church hall

CWL CORNER: 
The CWL has new items for sale including baptismal 
gifts.  Check out our cupboard in the church foyer.

Minutes of the January general meeting are 
available in the foyer for members without e-mail

Workshop on making bed mats for developing countries
 
Some ladies from Winchester who crochet  bed mats from milk 
bags will be coming to the Parish Hall on Tuesday, January 
25th at 1:30 to do a workshop on how to make them. Since the 
beds are plastic, they do not become mouldy or insect infested 
and dirt can easily be washed off. 
 
Everyone is welcome, so bring your family, friends and 
neighbours.  Come out and learn a new skill that will help people 
in need! 
For further information, call Carole Otis-Egan at 443-2471

VOCATION PRAYER creator God, life is your gift. Through 
baptism you  invite us to share our lives in service to others. Give 
us the courage and generosity to respond to your call. Bless those 
who serve you as priests, deacons, religious,consecrated seculars, 
and lay ministers. Amen.

Is "Twilight" Pro-Chastity or Not?  Parents can discover the 
truth through this excellent article
by Dr. Christine Schintgen from Our Lady Seat of Wisdom 
Acadamy, available on-line through
Catholic Insight 
Magazine http://catholicinsight.com/online/features/artic
le_1080.
shtml 

COFFEE SUNDAY: We Serve Fair Trade Coffee!
Please remember this is a service to the parish. It is your donations 
that will keep it viable.
9:00 am Parish Pastoral Council
10:45 am Parish Pastoral Council

CATHOLIC CD’S: Don’t miss this incredible sale of CD’s – 
Available in the foyer on the CD rack and on the table.

THIS WEEKS GREAT PICK: 

Seven Deadly Sins, Seven Lively Virtues – Fr. Robert 
Barron Join noted Professor of Theology and author, Fr. Robert 
Barron, in this revealing presentation as he sheds light on the 
Seven Deadly Sins – those great spiritual blocks that inhibit our 
relationship with God and others – and the antidote to them, the 
Seven Lively Virtues!  Fr. Barron uses Dante's DIVINE COMEDY to 
expose these sinful patterns in our lives and show how they are 
effectively counteracted by the cultivation of virtue through the 
development of the gifts of the Holy Spirit.  This fascinating 
journey shows the path that God has designed to lead us to 
health, happiness and holiness. 

MOTHER TERESA CATHOLIC SCHOOL: is now in the process 
of accepting new registrations for September  2011 in Junior and 
Senior Kindergarten.  If you have a child that will be four or five 
years of age on or before December 31, 2011 and are interested in 
registering at our school, please contact the school as soon as 
possible at (613)445-3788 or 1-888-263-2715. Students currently 
attending Junior Kindergarten are automatically registered for 
September 2011.

BULLETIN NOTICE DEADLINE: All notices must be in writing, 
and turned in to the parish office by noon on Tuesday for that 
weekend’s bulletin. By email olmm@bellnet.ca or fax 613-445-
9839 

OTHER INFORMATION RECEIVED:

THEOLOGY ON TAP: Winter 2010 Lineup: (all talks 7:30 PM 
SHARP at Malone's Pub on Dow's Lake)

Jan 25 - "What is new about the new evangelization?" By Michael 
Dopp, Mission of the Redeemer Ministries, Maryvale Academy

What is the "New Evangelization?" What is pastoral care? What is 
the mission ad gentes? What does it all mean for you? Come join 
Michael Dopp, Principal of Maryvale Academy and President of 
Mission of the Redeemer Ministries, as he discusses the new 
evangelization, how it applies most fittingly to our situation in 
Canada, and what this means for us as Catholics.

http://catholicinsight.com/online/features/article_1080
http://catholicinsight.com/online/features/article_1080

